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The Inside Scoop 

One half-term in and we’re all very settled into school. This week, we were visited by some 
parents that I was showing around school and by local Councillor - Jane Carter. It was great 
to welcome people in and walk around the classrooms and share our lovely school with them. 
Everyone says the same thing when they come into our school – ‘There’s a lovely feel about 
the place.’ We’re very proud of this. I hope you all have a super half term. Please stay safe 
with any Halloween fun and, particularly, Bonfire Night coming up. We’re looking forward to 
seeing you all on the 6th November, when we return to school.  
 
Harvest Festival 

Unbelievable! This community is 
incredible. The team from 
Hebburn Helps were overwhelmed 
by the generosity in East Boldon. 
 
It was great to welcome Rev Paul 
Barker from St George’s Church 
into school for the celebration. He 

was so impressed by the collection of goods for 
a great charity. The team from Hebburn Helps 
have asked me to pass on a special ‘Thank you’ 
to everyone involved. 
 

PTA Discos 

The discos on Wednesday night were fantastic! 
The children had a great time partying away. A 
huge thank you to the PTA for organising 
another great event and thank you once again 
to DJ Windle for the awesome music!  
 

 
 

Parents’/Carers’ Evening 

Thank you to so many of you 
for coming into school, 
looking at the children’s 
workbooks and meeting 
your child’s teachers. It is 
so valuable to share the 

children’s achievements 
together. If anyone was 

unable to attend, please contact your teacher 
or the main office, so we can rearrange some 
time together. Thank you 
  
 
Enrichment Focus 

This term, some of our 
pupils have chosen to join 
Sewing Club on a Friday 
afternoon. They’ve loved 
designing and making their 
own pumpkin decorations. 
They finished them this 
afternoon and have them 
to bring home tonight. 
Spooktacular! 
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Writers of the week 

Year 3 – Harry, Vinnie, Abigail & Lucas 
           

Year 4 – Edith, Emily & Mally 
              

Year 5 – Alice, Mia, Claudia & Ysabeau 
              

Year 6 – Patrick, Ella & Elsa 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3 – Isla, James, Theo & George 
              

Year 4 – Hester, Casper, Josh & Freddy 
                

Year 5 – Carney, Matilda & Joseph 
                 

Year 6 – Max, Lewis & ‘all of Y6’ 
  
Head Teacher Awards 

Charlotte (Y4), Iris, Clara (Y5) and Emily (Y6) 
have all impressed Mr Shenton recently by 
following our school values. Well done! 
 

 
Child Safety Reminders: 

Parking  
South Tyneside Council have installed 
cameras on North Lane. Please do not 
park on the School Keep Clear road 
markings or beside our school gate.  
Keep our school a safe place. Thank you  
 
 
 

Term dates for your diary  
Please keep an eye on this section, 
as we regularly add events to the 
calendar (new dates in bold). 
 

Autumn term: 
5th September – 27th October 

6th November – 21st December 

 
Half term 30th Oct  - 3rd Nov 

 
13 Nov: Anti Bullying Week 
14 Nov: Y4 Fire Safety 
17 Nov: Children in Need 
21 Nov: Y4 Curriculum Parent Event (AM) 
28 Nov: Y5 Curriculum Parent Event (AM) 
30 Nov: Author visit 
30 Nov: Y6 Fire Safety 
4 Dec: PTA Christmas Fair (Infants School) 
12 Dec: Y6 Victoria Tunnel visit 
13 Dec: Christmas Jumper Day 
13 Dec: Christmas Dinner 
14-15 Dec: Y4 Residential 
21 Dec: Carol Service at St George’s (2pm) 
22 Dec: Staff INSET day 
 

Christmas Break 22nd Dec  - 7th Jan 
 
8 Jan: New term starts 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dogs 
Unfortunately, as much as we love 

our four-legged friends, we do not 
allow dogs on site (apart from 

guide dogs). 
 

 
 
 
 


